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National Center for Simulation
3039 Technology Parkway
Orlando, FL 32826

Dear General Baptiste,

On behalf of the Daytona State College Foundation, and the students who benefit
from your generosity, we would like to thank you for your continued support through
the offering of the Henry C. Okraski Scholarship in Simulation Technology. The
mission of Daytona State College is to provide access to a range of flexible programs
from community enrichment to the baccalaureate degree, emphasizing student
success, embracing excellence and diversity, as well as fostering innovation to
enhance teaching and learning. With your continued support, we are able to fulfill our
mission by providing much needed financial support to our students who live in our
community. Daytona State College is, and continues to be, our best investment.

Enclosed please find copies of the thank you notes from the Fall 2012 scholarship
recipients. We hope you enjoy receiving these letters and upon your review, trust
you feel that you are truly making a difference in helping students obtain their
education.

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts to support Daytona State
College students.

Sincerely,

Judy Haydt
Development Director
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Summer Olsen
536 Washington St.
Daytona Beach, FL 32114

Dear Henry C. Okraski Scholarship in Simulation Technology,

I would like to thank the Foundation for giving me the opportunity to go to school in this field with a
financial gift of $2,000. | am going for a bachelor degree and your financial support in my future will help
greatly reduce my financial burden for the fall and spring semesters. Thank you again and God Bless.

Sincerely,

Summer Olsen



Dear Henry C. Okraski Scholarship in Simulation Technology,

Respected Sir or Madam, as the recipient of the Henry C. Okraski Scholarship in Simulation Technology
(Fall 2012-Spring 2013) at Daytona State College, | Samirbhai C. Patel would like to thank “Henry C.
Okraski” from the bottom of my heart for the contribution to my studies.

This scholarship has provided me with more than just financial aid help. | would like to thank you for
recognizing my hard work and dedication towards my academic career. Hopefully, this scholarship will
help other students as well in the coming years to achieve their career goals. Thank you once again, for
your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Samirbhai Patel




